
From: Doll, Laura 
Sent: 1/18/2012 5:46:36 PM 
To: Cherry, Brian K (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BKC7); 

'St. Marie, Stephen' (stephen.stmarie@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: RE: Q from Sen Alquist @ Comr Sandoval Hearing 

I'm on it. Will report back asap. 

Original Message 
From: Cherry, Brian K 
Sent: Wednesday, January 18, 2012 5:45 PM 
To: 'St. Marie, Stephen'; Doll, Laura 
Subject: RE: Q from Sen Alquist @ Comr Sandoval Hearing 

Steve - let me look into it. Laura - can you please follow-up on this ? 

Original Message 
From: St. Marie, Stephen [mailto:stephen.stmarie@cpuc.ca.govl 
Sent: Wednesday, January 18, 2012 5:20 PM 
To: Cherry, Brian K 
Subject: Q from Sen Alquist @ Comr Sandoval Hearing 

Brian, at Comr Sandoval's hearing before the Senate Rules committee this afternoon, Sen Alquist questioned 
Comr Sandoval extensively regarding PG*E's response to the San Bruno fire. At one point the Sen alleged that 
when the fire hydrants were opened, no water was to be had. That is the first I have heard of this charge. Comr 
Sandoval promised I would look into it. 

Have you heard this charge before? Anything to it? 
Are you aware what agency serves water in that area of San Bruno? 
Anything you know would be helpful. 
Thanks, 
-- Steve 

Stephen St Marie 
Sent from my mobile device 
415-940-1984 
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